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To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director
From: ~ John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor 99-/ '
Date: March 23, 1998

Subject: “No Parking” on Greenfield at Main

A request was made from area residents and the Police Department to prohibit
parking on the north and south side of Greenfield near Main. There are many
vehicles that are constantly parking on the south side of Greenfield and
occasionally on the north side. This situation has caused operational problems
for motorists maneuvering through the Main and Greenfield intersection.

After reviewing this request, I would recommend posting the north and south
side of Greenfield from Main to a point 115 feet west, “No Parking”.

]

cc:  John Jaugilas, Trustee - District 4
Paul Kufrin, Trustee - District 6
Ralph Borgatell, Trustee - District 1
Transportation and Safety Committee



